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PUBLIC NOTICE  
As lead agency under the California Environmental Quality Act, the Port of Stockton is 
providing this Notice of Intent to adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) and 

Supplemental Environmental Assessment (EA) to the 1980 San Francisco Bay to 
Stockton Environmental Impact Statement – Supplement III assessing the potential 

environmental effects associated with the following project: 

Port of Stockton McDonald Island Dredged Material Placement Site Project 

The proposed project is located on McDonald Island in San Joaquin County, California. 

 
The proposed project involves the construction of a new 18-acre placement site on McDonald Island for 
dredged material resulting from maintenance dredging activities conducted by the U.S Army Corps of 
Engineers in the Stockton Deepwater Ship Channel. The Initial Study (IS)/MND-EA is available for review 
at the Port of Stockton (2201 West Washington Street, Stockton, California 95203), and an electronic 
copy of the IS/MND-EA is available for review at https://www.portofstockton.com/ceqa-documents/. The 
review period begins on November 4, 2022 and ends on December 5, 2022. The Port is holding a virtual 
public meeting for the project on November 15, with a presentation at 6 pm. Information on how to join 
the meeting is available at https://www.portofstockton.com/ceqa-documents/. No registration is 
required. Please submit your comments on the IS/MND-EA by email to ceqa@stocktonport.com or by 
mail to Jason Cashman, Environmental Manager, Port of Stockton, 2201 West Washington Street, 
Stockton, California 95203. 

Emails must be received by December 5, 2022. Comment letters must be postmarked by December 
5, 2022. If you have any questions, please contact Jason Cashman by email (ceqa@stocktonport.com) or 
phone at (209) 946-0246. 

 


